
OIG Investigation Report into Fraudulent and Abusive Practices in the
LLIN Mass Campaign in Guinea

This Office of the Inspector General investigation report on the 2019 LLIN mass distribution campaign in
Guinea concludes that two critical data sets from the campaign were fraudulently manipulated. The OIG
also found that insufficient controls and a lack of clear accountability for data accuracy contributed to the
fraudulent data being used in the campaign; and that widespread data manipulation contributes to an
environment in which commodity diversion becomes possible and may go undetected. Of major
significance to the Global Fund and partners in the fight against malaria: the findings – and the agreed
management actions – apply not only to Guinea but are relevant to mass distribution campaigns in other
countries.

This Office of the Inspector General investigation report on the 2019 LLIN mass distribution campaign in
Guinea concludes that two critical data sets from the campaign were fraudulently manipulated. The OIG
also found that insufficient controls and a lack of clear accountability for data accuracy contributed to the
fraudulent data being used in the campaign; and that widespread data manipulation contributes to an
environment in which commodity diversion becomes possible and may go undetected. Of major
significance to the Global Fund and partners in the fight against malaria: the findings – and the agreed
management actions – apply not only to Guinea but are relevant to mass distribution campaigns in other
countries.

Read More

https://aidspan.org/oig-investigation-report-into-fraudulent-and-abusive-practices-in-the-llin-mass-campaign-in-guinea/

